
READING DRIVE 
CULVERT (BRIDGE) REPLACEMENT UPDATE

The project to replace the culvert  is nearing
completion. Weather permitting, the Public
Works Department plans to start paving the

beginning of next week (5/20).

UPDATES WILL BE PROVIDED AS NEEDED 

Please continue to adhere to detour
signs for your safety as well as for the

Township Public Works staff

May 15, 2024


